
MONROE

SPEAK UP!
WE ARE LISTENING.

WE WANT YOUR COMMENTS ON THE 2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 
We invite you attend the Public Hearing to learn more about eligible programming and provide your

comments OR mail them to us! 

or
P.O. BOX 123

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION 

Monroe, LA 71210-0123
COMMUNITYDEV@CI.MONROE.LA.US

Thursday, May 19, 2022
5:15-6:30 PM

PUBLIC SAFETY CENTER
1810 MARTIN LUTHER KING DRIVE MONROE, LA 71202

On May 19, 2022, from 5:15 – 6:30 p.m., the City of Monroe’s Planning & Urban Development Department –Community 
Development Office will host a public hearing at the Public Safety Center, 1810 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive, Monroe, 
LA 71202 to discuss planned projects and activities to be funded with FY 2022 entitlement dollars for the allocation of 
Community Development Block Grant Funds (CDBG),  HOME Investment Partnerships funds (HOME) and HOME-
American Rescue Plan (ARP).

Comments and recommendations will be received based on the planned use of funds for eligible activities based on the 
unmet needs of the qualifying populations and submitted to HUD through its Annual Action Plan process. Comment & 
recommendations will be received from the public from May 20 – June 20, 2022, and can be mailed to P.O. Box 123 
Community Development Division Monroe, LA71210-0123 or emailed to communitydev@ci.monroe.la.us.

The City of Monroe will make “Reasonable Accommodations” for any disabled individuals to have access to services and 
resources and to ensure equal opportunity to participate in all city-related programs, services, and activities. Anyone who 
requires auxiliary aid or assistance to fully participate in or attend any meeting should notify the Office of Community 
Development at (318) 329-2256, forty-eight (48) hours prior to the scheduled meeting to ensure reasonable accommodations.




